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August 8, 2007
Ms. Kimberly Boiser Springer

c/o King Center

1143 Tacoma Ave. South

Tacoma, WA  98402

Dear Ms. Boiser Springer:

Thank you for your recent application of 8/6/07 to Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program and request for deferral of the application fee. At this time, your application is incomplete with the following items missing:

· All sections of pages 3 & 4 of the application form filled out

· Official test scores for the WEST-B and WEST-E

· Official transcripts for all college work

· Two letters of recommendation

· Endorsement worksheet(s)

· Application essays

If you had submitted a complete application packet your fee deferral request could have been granted. Since you will not be able to complete your application by the beginning of fall quarter, your application fee deferral cannot be granted at this time. Your application materials will be kept on file for two years by Evergreen’s Office of Admissions. The application period for the fall 2008 MIT program will be Oct. 1, 2007-April 18, 2008.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton

Director, Master in Teaching Program

Cc: Admissions Office


Master in Teaching Program


(360) 867-6559 ( graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 


Sem 2 A 2115 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



